
 

Georgian Gardens PTA 
 

We are pleased to announce the following event this Term: 

Friday 21st April – Film Show 

“Matilda the musical” – 3:15pm - 6pm 

The children were given the opportunity to vote for a film they would like to watch on our movie night. 

Matilda the Musical was the winner. This is a ticket only event for children at Georgian Gardens School 

(please complete and return the slip below if your child would like to come).  
 

Tickets have to be bought in advance so we can organise the correct amount of food/drinks for the event. 

 

The cost will be £5.00 per child. Children can choose 2 items out of a possible 3 items which include: hot dog / 

doughnut / popcorn and will also be given a drink. 

 

Children will be able to go straight from their classroom to the hall at the end of the day, where they will be supervised 

by adults during the film show. Children will need to be picked up from the school hall promptly at 6pm. 

 

Tickets are £5.00 per child. 

All payments must be made on SumUp at the following link: https://pay.sumup.io/b2c/XUDXNWSHWQ 

Many thanks,  

 

Georgian Gardens PTA 

 

 

Friday 21st April  – Film Show – “Matilda the Musical” – 3:15-6pm 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________ 

Class: ____________________ 

Tickets are £5.00 per child payable on SumUp at the following link: 

https://pay.sumup.io/b2c/XUDXNWSHWQ 

Please include your name as your Sumup reference to confirm payment: 

_________________________________________ 

My child has the following food allergy: _______________________________________________________ 

Medical information______________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Number: __________________________________________ 

My child would like:  

Please pick 2 Hot Dog   Doughnut  Popcorn 

(Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher before Friday 31st March) 

https://pay.sumup.io/b2c/XUDXNWSHWQ
https://pay.sumup.io/b2c/XUDXNWSHWQ

